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July 2022 Preaching Schedule 

 

June 26th – Could Not Have Done It Without You! (John 1:48-49, Hebrews 10:23-25) 
 Ever heard of divine intervention?  It is like at just the right time, God dropped 
 somebody or somebodies into your life.  Later, you look back and say if it were 
 not for so and so, I don’t know where I (or my family) would be right now.  As 
 we continue our study of enduring faith, we will look at how God uses relation
 ships to encourage and inspire us in building faith muscle. 
 
July 3rd –  Do What? (Lk 5:15-16, Mt 6:32-33, Mt. 18:20) 
 Have you ever heard anyone say, “This is the friend I hate to see but it is also the 
 friend I most appreciate when it is gone.”  We are going to look at three spiritual 
 disciplines which are hard to adopt, but as we work at them, our ability to grow 
 our spiritual muscle grows as well. 
 
July 10th - The Amazing Unfairness of Grace (Mt. 20:1-16) 
 Annual Conference will be beginning on this Sunday in Omaha, NE.  Linda 
 Mayfair will be filling the pulpit at Carlisle.  Come and enjoy this wonderful 
 speaker as we consider the great unfairness of grace.  How come everyone got 
 paid the same?  Aren’t you glad Jesus treats all of us the same way? 

 
July 17th  - As conference comes to an end, join us for the closing message from Omaha. 
 
July 24th – Life Changers (James 1:2-4, Luke 22:32-34) 
 Earlier in the month we talked about important relationships.  But what about life 
 changing circumstances?   Many times God uses the circumstances of our lives 
 to test the strength of our faith.  Look at the apostle Peter who struck out (3 
 times) denying our Lord in the final hours of his life.  A big failure, but in the 
 end, Jesus hands him the keys to the kingdom. Later, Peter gets an A+ after his 
 encounter with the Sanhedrin. Think about our own lives, the lessons we learn 
 and the lessons it sometime requires us to review again and again before we get 
 it right.  God uses all of those incidences to strength our faith muscle to prepare 
 us for the days ahead on our continuing faith journey. 

From the Pastor’s Desk . . . 



The Light On The Hill  

WITNESS COMMISSION 
 
First of all, I wish to thank everyone for 
their part in preparing foods and soups (as 
well as helping in the kitchen), for bring-
ing items to sell, and for helping to organ-
ize all the items we had to sell. We had 
some special God Wink times, some great 
cashiers (Sue Scott, Debbie Meenan, Lisa 
Billman, Pat Tritt) and those who helped 
take down signs and stickers, and servers. 
Also thank you to those who greeted eve-
ryone with a hello, a smile, and a little 
conversation!  Between the kitchen and 
the gym, we brought in $1,039.60. $45.00 
was taken out to pay for the Sentinel ad, 
leaving $994.60.  It was amazing to see 
about 30 people arriving at 7:00 Friday 
morning and waiting until 8:00 to shop.  
We feel blessed with the results!  Gloria 
is very appreciative to all who helped set 
up the tables and bring down the coat 
hangers making the organizing of items 
much easier. 
 
Gloria shared some concerns on watering 
the flowers. If you are interested in help-
ing to water, there will be a list in the 
hall bulletin, which Gloria could call if 
she cannot make it to the other end of 
town (especially since the cost of gas 
seems to still be rising)! 
 
The Disaster Relief auction will again be 
looking for items to auction. Our commit-
tee decided to share a theme basket with 
the theme of:  “autumn is so beautiful”, 
and a basket will be placed in the narthex 
for donation from anyone or everyone 
who can share one thing relating to au-
tumn...could be a hand towel, a candle, 
something pumpkin, colorful leaves, gift 
card...Be creative!  We are hoping to 
have enough things for the basket by Sep-
tember 11th. 
 
The next Global Food Initiative will be Ju-
ly 19th.  Next month's meeting will be 
Thursday, July 14 at 10.00 am...if anyone 
would like to join us, you are welcome! 
 

Just a reminder that helpers for Cen-
tral Penn Food Bank are always wel-
come on the second Tuesday of each 
month, departing from the church at 
7:30 am. 
 
If anyone would like to dress up the 
porch area with a decoration, to help 
Gloria take a break from this monthly 
decision, please let her know - we 
have a lot of very creative people. 
 
 
WOMEN'S FELLOWSHIP 
 
July's Birthday Breakfast will be held 
at Walnut Bottom Diner on July 27th 
at 9 am. 
 
Don't forget to attend the women's 
Bible study on the first and third 
Wednesdays of each month at 12 
noon.  This bible study is being led by 
Linda Maifair. Stay tuned in case the 
dates change for any reason 
 
Please keep all the women of the 
church in prayer, as prices and confu-
sion on a variety of life issues arise on 
a regular basis. Find a happy thing to 
do and make it your happy place...for 
our own mental stresses. Stay close to 
Jesus! 
 
 
 
Congratulations to Jae-Min, son of 
Laurel & Tim Imes, for graduating 
from Boiling Springs High School 
last week.  He intends to go to 
Penn State in the fall.  Best wishes 
and God be with you. 
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Events coming in July: 
Sunday the 10th—Global Food Init. 

Tuesday the 19th—Church Board Mtg. 

Sunday the 31st—Deacon Meeting 

 

Mike Strickler has a new mobile 
phone number of (717) 706-4758.  
Please make this change in your     
directory.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

The church is looking for volunteers who 

would be interested in watering the flow-

ers around the church grounds over the 

summer.  If you’d like to help, please give 
Gloria Ramirez a call! 

 

 

All are invited, with friends and neigh-
bors,  to a children's aid fundraiser on 
July 23rd 3:00-9:00 pm.  We will be sell-
ing chicken barbecue at $13 which in-
cludes baked beans, baked potato, ap-
plesauce, a roll and a bottle of water - 
ready by 5:30. There will also be pies 
and  desserts for sale. We will be auc-
tioning off a basket of goods and are 
planning to have a gospel band from 
6:30 - 8:00.  Please come and help 
support this effort.  Hoping for nice 
weather it will be in the pavilion with 
your lawn chairs. If it rains it will be in 
the fellowship hall. Spread the word. 
 

 
 

Hopefully everyone has had a chance 
to look at the new sign and how it 
changes displaying church activities 
every 4 to 6 seconds.  The sign commit-
tee is very happy with the end results 
and hopefully you are too.  Please 
share your thoughts and ideas with the 
Music and Worship Commission (Rita, 
Jeanne or Debbie ). 
 
The fundraising campaign has come to 
an end.  However, if at any time you 
wish to donate, it would be greatly ap-
preciated.  Thank you for your support. 
 
Sue Scott, Mark Ditmer and Mike Lebo 
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On the Personal Side... 

Our Record of Faithfulness 
June 12, 2022 

 

              Y-T-D                 2021                   Y-T-D                     2021                   Y-T-D                   2021 

     General Fund     General Fund     Building Fund      Building Fund   Special Giving   Special Giving 

        
 

 

I don’t want your sacrifices - I want your love; I don’t want your offerings - I want you to 
know me, says the Lord. 

 

Hosea 6:6 

 

 

 

JOYS, SORROWS & CONCERNS THIS PAST MONTH TO: 
 
Joys to:   
 
Friends of the Congregation who have been ill, hospitalized or needing prayer this 
past month include:   
 
Prayer List:   
 
Persons from the Congregation who have been ill, hospitalized or needing prayer this 
past month include:   
 
*********************************************************************** 
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Serving You In July . . . 

Worship  
Greeter 

Pat Tritt 
 
 

Hospitality 
Pat Tritt 

 
Head Ushers 

 

July   3 - Dave Wert 
July 10 - Dale Miller 
July 17 - Dave Marks 
July 24 - Ike Tritt 
July 31 - Dale Miller 

 Nursery I 
July   3 - Lisa Billman 
July 10 -  
July 17 -  
July 24 - Pat Tritt 
July 31 -  
 

Nursery II 
July   3 - Pat Tritt 
July 10 - Pam Lebo 
July 17 - Deanna White 
July 24 - Pat Tritt 
July 31 - Julie Miller 
 
 

JUNIOR CHURCH 
July   3 - Francine Moody 
July 10 - Doris Marks 
July 17 - Francine Moody 
July 24 - Doris Marks 
July 31 -  

Sound Room 
 
July   3 -  
July 10 - Dave Marks 
July 17 -  
July 24 - Mike Ditmer 
July 31 -  

Worship Leaders 
 

July   3 -  
July 10 -  
July 17 -  
July 24 -   
July 31 -  
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  Happy  
    Birthday  
  
 

 Happy  
    Anniversary    

  

 

 

 

 

 

ICELANDIC CARAMEL POTATOES 
(BRÚNAÐAR KARTÖFLUR) 

 
2lb new potatoes, washed 
3 oz (3/8 cup) sugar 
3 oz butter (6 tbsp) 
 
Boil the potatoes whole until 
cooked.  Drain in a colander and let 
the potatoes cool down. Then peel 
them. 

Melt the sugar in a frying pan. When 
it starts to brown, add the butter and 
stir to thoroughly.  Careful - VERY 
hot.  Lower the heat and add the pota-
toes to the caramel. 
 
Turn the potatoes around to ensure 
they get coated evenly and carry on 
the glazing process until they are light 
brown. 

They are ideally served cold. 

This dish goes well with any kind of 
roast meat - beef, lamb or pork. 
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   July 2022 
 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
     1 2 

3 4 5  9:00 am 
Music and 
Worship 

6  Noon - 
1:00 pm  
Bible Study 

7  2:00pm 
Nurture 

8 9              

10  Global 
Food Initiative 

 

Annual Conf. 
through 7/14 

11 12 13 14  10am 
Witness 

15 16 

17  Hickory 
Ridge Lunch 

18 19  7:00pm 
Church Board 
Meeting 

20  Noon - 
1:00 pm  
Bible Study 

21 22 23 Chicken 
Barbeque 
Fundraiser 

24 25 26 27 28  
6:30pm 
SOPA 

29 30 

31  Deacon 
Meeting 
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First Church of the Brethren 

1340 Forge Road 

Carlisle, PA  17013 

Pastor:  Doug Miller                                                                                             Sunday School:  9:15 AM 
Secretary:  Judy Moore                                                                                                                             Worship 10:30 AM 
Church Office:  717-243-4984                                                                                                                         carlislecob.org 
                        A Christian Community Sharing the Love of God                                                    office@carlislecob.org                     

Address Service Requested 
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